
Publicity Officer’s Report 

Regular reports, along with photographs, have been sent to the philatelic magazines, 

the Courier and ABPS News. The philatelic magazines occasionally print the reports; 

the Courier usually prints (abbreviated) reports but ABPS News always gives the 

society a good review. 

The “What’s On” insert in the Courier occasionally carries details of our meetings but 

it is unfortunate that this publication appears on Fridays. Representation was made 

to the company about the lack of information compared to some other Dundee 

events and it is to be hoped that this will have some success. However, full details 

do appear on its web-site. 

Information on the society also appears on the Dundee City Council website. 

Our own web-site has been very successful in promoting the society. More details 

will be found in the webmaster’s report. 

 

Colin Campbell 

Publicity Officer  

 


